HB 2553 -- ANNUAL PROPERTY TAX REPORTING REQUIREMENTS
SPONSOR: Oehlerking

Currently, the State Tax Commission (STC) is required to submit an
annual report containing a complete account of the Commission's
work, proceedings, and decisions.

This bill requires that the report also include information on all
real property from each county that is totally or partially exempt
from ad valorem taxes. The exempt properties shall be listed by
county in the same format that is required for reassessment notices
and shall be totaled for the entire state.



